
Kensington Pen Pals  and Visit 

Western Day 
On Friday, May 18th  the students’ will be celebrating 

Western Day.  During the week we will be reading many 

Tall Tales in class and even writing our own Tall Tale.  We 

will also be learning and practicing western songs.  On Fri-

day the students will also be learning line dances, hearing 

stories read by the Rocky River Librarians and learning 

about horse riding equipment.  On Western Day, the stu-

dents are welcome to dress like cowboys or cowgirls.  It 

should be a root tooting good time!     

       

 

 

 

 

In preparation for the children to transition to third grade 

and Kensington, each second grader will have a third 

grade pen pal.  The students will correspond and our sec-

ond graders will be able to ask their pen pals questions 

about third grade and Kensington.  On Wednesday, May 

23rd, the second graders will visit Kensington and meet 

their pen pals.  It will be a wonderful opportunity for the 

children to become familiar with Kensington .   
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 Important Dates: 
 

 

 Friday, May 18th: 

       Western Day  

 

 Wed., May 23rd: 

       Kensington Visit  

 

 Monday, May 28th: 

       Memorial Day 

       No School 

 

 Thurs., June 2nd: 

       Science Center  

        Field Trip  
 

 Friday, June 3rd: 

     Creativity Day  

 

 Monday, June 4th: 

      Goldwood Games  
 

 Tuesday, June 5th: 

      2nd Grade  

      Send off  (11:00) 
 

 Wed., June 6th: 

     Last Day of School 

 

 

 

 

Spelling and Fundations Schedule: 

5/4: Fundations Unit 15     5/11: Fundations Unit 16    5/18: Spelling Unit 17 

5/25: Fundations Unit 17 


